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Comments: I am not in favor of this drilling project. I feel the entire Spearfish Canyon area is pristine and

beautiful. To destroy the beauty of area, by cutting trees to build roads or trails in the drilling sites, constant

drilling day and night, noise pollution, dust pollution, disturbing the wildlife in the area, not to mention the possible

pollution of our stream that residents and tourists fish.

Spearfish Canyon is enjoyed by all that visit the area, see the beauty, explore, hike and just enjoy the peace,

solitude and beauty of the canyon. Does not matter if the is little or a lot of impact to the area, the beauty of the

canyon will be tainted and destroyed for generations to come. 

Please reconsider and not allow the drilling if 100 wells to be drilled. Let us protect and preserve this beautiful

canyon for generations to come. Thank you!


